20th February 2023
Dear parents & carers,

Welcome to the second part of the Spring Term (or Term 4 as it is sometimes known). We are looking forward
to welcoming you all back to school tomorrow morning.

We have a lot to pack into this term; which ends on March 31st 2023. That gives us six weeks to squeeze a lot
in! Attached, you will find details of the curriculum your child will be studying this term. You can also find this
information on the school website.
https://the-grange-school.eschools.co.uk/web/our_curriculum_at_the_grange/425929

As well as this exciting learning, the children will be having lots of opportunities to enrich their learning. These
opportunities include extra-curricular clubs, sports events, visits and visitors and much more. We will also
continue to invite you into school to support you with supporting your child's learning.

Please make sure to read the newsletter weekly, as this contains crucial information for you. It is also packed
full of advice and support that you may find useful. You can also follow us on our social media channels on
Facebook and Instagram. In addition, the website holds all general letters and newsletters, as well as
information on various aspects of school life.

We hope you find this information useful and look forward to working in partnership with you again this term.

Kind regards,
Vicki

Vicki Masters
Head Teacher



